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After their recent performance in the Brass Band National Finals where they were 

delighted to be placed 9th out of 20 bands the Aldbourne Band are currently ranked 19th 

in the world.  Under the musical direction of David Johnson the band now approaches its 

Christmas season. 
 

First of all Aldbourne will be playing at the Wyvern Theatre, Swindon as guests of the 

Kentwood Choir at their Christmas Cracker concert on Sunday November 27th. Other 

Christmas concerts include Friday 2nd December at Chiseldon Church 7.30pm, Friday 

9th 7.30pm at Holy Rood Church, Swindon, where they are guests of the Wessex Male 

Voice Choir, and the annual village Christmas concert in St. Michael’s Church, 

Aldbourne on Sunday December 11th starting at 4pm, with the Aldbourne Youth Band 

performing as guests. 
 

Then on 28th January, starting at 7pm, the band will be playing their  54rd Annual concert 

at Immanuel Church, Upham Road providing a wonderful evening’s entertainment 

together with the Immanuel Church Choir directed by the Rev Geoff Gleed. 

 

For more information ring James Sheppard on 01672 516888 or visit Aldbourne Band 

on FaceBook or at www.aldbourneband.org.uk 

http://www.aldbourneband.org.uk/

